From: Balthazar, Darlene 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 10:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Ethics statement

Good Morning,

Vanessa Rich, Deputy Commissioner of Family & Support Services, Children Services Division attended the Ounce of Prevention annual Luncheon, April 20, 2015 on behalf of the City of Chicago.  Thank you.
